
 
 
 

In order to increase the awareness and observance of Sukkot among our 
membership and the larger Jewish community, the Jewish Community Center of 
Paramus/Congregation Beth Tikvah will again provide Lulavim and Etrogim from 
Israel for those who wish to order them with us.  They will be delivered to our 
congregation straight from our supplier in Israel, ready for the joyous festival of 

Sukkot.  Sukkot begins on Sunday evening, October 13, 2019. 

 
Each year, more and more of our members purchase Lulavim and Etrogim, and we 
hope for even more this year.  We encourage each family in the congregation to 
purchase a set and observe this great Mitzvah.  Each set will include all the four 

species: the etrog, the lulav, the hadassim (myrtle), and aravot (willow). The price 

for each set is $40.00.  We are pleased to announce that there is no price 

increase this year.   

 
Your Lulav and Etrog will be ready for pickup on Sunday morning, Sunday evening, 
October 13, 2019. 
 

To order your Lulav and Etrog please do one of the following: 

 

1. Call the Synagogue office at 201-262-7691 

2. Email the office at office@jccparamus.org 

3. Return the following order form by October 6, 2019. 

  
Name:  ______________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  ___________________________________________________  
 
Telephone:  _________________________________________________ 
 
 

 


